The BIG ROCK COMMUNITY CRIER • JULY 2025

COMMUNITY CRIER CALENDAR

Park District

First Wednesday 6:00 pm @ Park Office

Drainage Comm and Drainage Dist #1

First Tuesday 5:30 & 6:30 pm @ Town Hall

Fire District

2nd Monday 10:00 am @ Firehouse

Village Board

2nd & 4th Tuesdays 7:00 pm @ Park Office November to January no fourth Tuesday meetings

Township Board

2nd Thursday 7:00 pm @ Town Hall All meetings subject to changes by each agency



Tickets for Bull & Bronc Events

Tickets sales begin July 6 for the 2025 Bull Bash and the Bronc & Bull Bash. NEW this year: Weekend Pass, ticket sales at Plowman's Park; more food at both events. Details on website. Updates on Facebook.

Volunteers are needed for the 131st Plowing Match & Festival. You can make the difference with as little as 2-hours during the weekend. Step up now to explore the opportunities.

• Be a volunteer. Fill out the form on our website.

Plowing Match & Festival schedule will feature more of what you want. Alpine Amusements returns with more rides and midway games. Saturday night music will featured Sloth followed by Sociables. An expanded food menu, includes fries available at the Concession Stand. Over 30 vendors are scheduled for the Craft, Art & Vendor Show. Applications are on the website.

Premium Lists, Forms & More are also on the website for the Junior Fair, Exhibitors Fair, Tractor Trot 5K, Bags Tournaments, Mud Volleyball, Horse Show and more.

Be Kind to Our Trees by not parking under or driving on the roots which compacts the soil. By decreasing vehicle traffic on the roots we are improving the trees' ability to absorb rain and strengthen root growth.

Plowman's Park is available to rent. Book your event now for dates through October. Submit your rental inquiry via the request form on our website.

Save the Dates:

Bull Bash - August 9 — Bronc Match - August 10 Plowing Match & Festival - September 19, 20 & 21, 2025

Website: bigrockplowingmatch.org Email: bigrockplowingmatch@gmail.com Facebook: Facebook.com/bigrockplowingmatch

SAVE THE SCHOOL HOUSE

If you haven't driven pass the Big Rock Historical Society property on Hinckley Road in a few weeks, you're missing the faithful reconstruction of the "Red School", one the original vintage one room schoolhouses that resided in Big Rock.

The following have been completed to date:

- Excavation of the site
- Basement foundation and floor
- Rough framing
- Electrical (roughed in)
- Roof shingled (Synthetic shake to match original appearance)
- Windows installation (Millwright reproduced windows to match the originals)

Siding will begin next. Cedar siding will be used and painted barn red to match the original appearance. Work can then move to the interior where some of the original material is planned to be used. There is still much left to do, but it is hoped that the school house will be ready for a grand opening in time for the Big Rock Plowing Match.

It has been rewarding to see the community, including local businesses and trades, pull together to support this project and the construction. The "Red School" will be not only a piece of local history dating back to the 1860's, but preservation of the one-room school era for future generations.

The Big Rock Historical Society has generated funds to reconstruct the Red School through grants, fundraisers, and donations. Financial donations can still be mailed to the Big Rock Historical Society, PO Box 206, Big Rock IL

60511.

The Big Rock Historical Society is a 501(c)(3)

48W445 Hinckley Road P.O. Box 206 Big Rock, IL 60511 bigrockhistoricalsociety.org

The Big Rock Historical Society

HBR FFA Alumni Award Scholarships

The Hinckley Big Rock FFA Alumni is pleased to present an



\$750.00 scholarship this year. Award winner needed to have been active in FFA for a minimum of two years. This year we are pleased to award Scholarship to **Georgia Allen** of Big Rock. she plans to attend Aurora University, to study Education. Congratulations, Georgia Allen, on being the 2025 HBR FFA Alumni Scholarship recipient, you have a bright future ahead!





BIG ROCK TOWNSHIP

From the Supervisor's Desk

JOIN BIG ROCK TOWNSHIP ON FACEBOOK

facebook

It is the best way for me to get information out to you quickly!

Dean Hummell: The New Township Supervisor

I'd like to introduce myself as your new Township supervisor. I was elected in April and took office on May 15th. I have lived in Big Rock for thirty-eight years and have raised two children here. I have been active in the community for many years.

I have run my own business for the last thirty-nine years. I was one of three people who restarted Boy Scout troop 19. Brad Huggins and I did the disconnection of the Sugar Grove/ Big Rock Park Districts and was one of the first five members the Big Rock Park District board. During my ten years on the board we procured the funding and built the community park and building. I also served

ROAD COMMISSIONER

It's almost the 4th of July now and we should be done with our second cutting. We've also been patching roads and adding stone.

The railroad has been busy redoing crossings at Shaw and Countyline and will soon start at Dugan.

Please give us all a break and SLOW DOWN IN CONSTRUCTION AREAS!

Summer is almost half over now, so enjoy those kids as way too soon it's back to school. Have a safe summer.

Wade

Big Rock Township Road District

P) 630-556-4331

F) 630-556-4332

on the Big Rock Village Board for seventeen years, sixteen of those as village president. And I have been running the kitchen at the plowing match for over twenty years.

I am looking forward to my new position as supervisor and I will strive to do the best possible job I can.

Dean Hummell



INC welcomes newly appointed Township Supervisor Dean Hummell and all newly appointed township officials. INC extends a thank you to Ken Rojek for his commitment as Township Supervisor.

INC staff met with the Big Rock Township 708 board at its June 19 meeting. The next meeting is scheduled for October 2, 2025, at 7:00 P.M. at Big Rock Town Hall. The public is welcome to attend.

INC hosted a free workshop for its funded agencies on optimal board member management and engagement. The first session in June was designed for agency Executive Directors / CEOs and focuses on staff / board roles and strategies for high-performing boards. The second session in July is designed for both Executive Directors / CEOs and Board Members and focuses on clarifying roles and building effective partnerships.

The Big Rock Crier is published 6 times yearly by Big Rock Township, with financial support and sponsorship by the Village of Big Rock, Big Rock Park District, the Big Rock Fire Department and paid advertisements from local business to communicate local governmental activities to all township residents. Out of Township printed subscriptions can be arranged by contacting the Editor. PDF email delivery free to anyone that provides their email.

To advertise or submit articles for consideration please contact Tom Losiniecki at bigrockcrier@gmail.com The Town Hall is located at

408 Rhodes Street, Big Rock, IL Mailing address is

P.O. Box 252 Big Rock, IL 60511

Business Hours:

Please call for an appointment

Township Board Meeting Dates: Monthly: on the second Thursday at 7:00 Phone Numbers

Township and Assessor Offices

Phone: 630-556-4340 Fax: 630-556-4350

Road District 630-556-4331

bigrocktownship@gmail.com

bigrocktownship.com

bigrocktownshipassessor.com

Supervisor
Dean Hummell
Township Clerk
Jennifer Smith
Assessor
Tina Goeckel

Highway Commissioner Wade Thompson

Trustees

Amy Schoger, Paul Wedeen Kate Buckson, and Dawn Lynch

7

Matt Fitzpatrick President | Brian Phillips Treasurer/Deputy Village Clerk | Lindsey Zambrano Village Clerk Trustees: Mark Lynch, Tim May, Ted McCannon, Kathy Metzger, Cory Schollmeyer, and Holly Mason P.O. Box 128 | Big Rock, Illinois 60511 | (630) 556-4365 | www.villageofbigrock.us

Village Meetings are held the 2nd & 4th Tuesdays of the month at 7:00 pm

VILLAGE FACEBOOK PAGE

Follow us on our updated Village of Big Rock Facebook page to hear any current news, alerts, updates, and upcoming events going on in the Village. Our new page can be recognized by a profile icon that is the Village Logo with a white ring around it that says "Official Page of Village of Big Rock". We apologize for any confusion as we navigate the typical problems of the 21st century.

MOSQUITO ABATEMENT TREATMENTS

Clarke Mosquito will be performing adult mosquito abatement treatments multiple times throughout the summer. West Nile Virus has already been verified in our area, and the treatments are done as a preventative measure to keep this virus from spreading.

DOOR TO DOOR SOLICITATION- MUST HAVE VILLAGE PERMIT

The Village has an Ordinance 2024-07 for permitting all solicitors. All solicitors must obtain a Village permit to work in our Village. They must display the Village-issued permit ID at all times when soliciting, as well as respect any "No Solicitors" signage posted on the property. If you suspect that a solicitor does not have a proper permit, or is not respecting your no soliciting signage, please collect the Solicitors Information as much as you are able, and reach out to Village Clerk Lindsey Zambrano at admin@villageofbigrock.us, or call 630-556-4365. To see the full ordinance rules and regulations, please visit the Village website at www.villageofbigrock.us.

STEP (SEPTIC TANK EFFLUENT PUMP) SYSTEM MAINTENANCE

Please know that the Village has a contractor that will be performing regular (annual) maintenance/pumping of the Village tanks on private property. These tanks are identified by the "green" riser lids that are located in resident(s) yards. Residents are responsible for the condition of the sewer tank lids. Residents will also see smaller "grey" electrical panels located on the side of their homes. The panels should have an emergency hotline number on them should you ever hear an alarm or see anything concerning pertaining to the tank(s) and/or system. Simply press the "red" button to silence the alarm and call the number on the box (630) 277-1294. Contractors will be identified by wearing Village labeled lanyards and/or bright yellow safety vests. Should you have any questions or concerns please call the Village office and we will assist in verification of work being performed on a septic tank located on your property.

VILLAGE OF BIG ROCK COMMUNITY DONATIONS

The Village has been a major supporter of all your favorite community events for years. So far in 2025, the Board has generously agreed to donate to various community events such as the Big Rock Plowing Match, the Big Rock Historical Society's Car Show, Big Rock Schoolhouse Restoration, Big Rock Library summer programs, Bull and Bronc Ride Series at Plowman's Park as well as Big Rock Park district programs like the annual Easter Egg hunt, HBRSYL and more! The Board prioritizes our community's local events, but they can't afford to do it alone. Our Village has been built and sustained by the power of volunteers. This patchwork of folks working together is the bedrock of our community foundation. The Board gives thanks to all those that donate their time, talents and money to make this such a special place to live! Please consider how you can lend a hand in our community by volunteering or fundraising for upcoming events. In our small Village, everyone has value to add, and we hope you can find time to participate and meet some new neighbors!



English Congregational United Church of Christ 301 Rhodes Street Big Rock



For up to date information, visit our website at ECUCC.org and click on "News" and then "Calendar" for a list of upcoming Worship Services and events. Also, you can follow our Facebook page: "English Congregational United Church of Christ" to see current information.



Join us each Sunday at 10:15am for our weekly Worship Service.

Everyone is always welcome at ECUCC and we look forward to seeing you!

For further information, please call the church office at: 630.556.3986

Pastor John Omerod



YOUR OPINION MATTERS

Please visit us during office hours Tuesday 10am-3pm or by appointment. Stop by for an upcoming Village Board meeting. They are on the second and fourth Tuesday of every month, at 7pm in the Village Park District Building. Agendas are always



Dedicated to Serving You,

Your Village of Big Rock Board

*no fourth Tuesday meeting November to January.



Ryan Hummell President Jordan Mrowvzynski Vice President Tara Mathewson Treasurer Amanda Hummell Program Director Leslie Barker Board Member

bigrockparks.com Park District Voicemail: **(630)** 556-9599 (Recorded program listings and calendar)

The Big Rock Park District meets at 6:00 pm on the first Wednesday of every month at the Park District Building at 7S405 Madison Street in Big Rock. We would enjoy having you at our meetings and hear your suggestions.

SUGGESTIONS

Do you have an idea for a program you would like to see offered by the Big Rock Park District? Do you have a special talent or interest you would like to share with others? Please contact Amanda Hummell at 630-742-4275.

POKÉMON CLUB

Calling all trainers! Bring your Pokémon cards or dueling decks and join us for some Pokémon fun. This is a free event for all ages, held at the park district building every other Tuesday



from 9 am to 11 am throughout June and July. Don't miss out – there are just two more sessions left!

BREAD MONK

Mark your calendars for July 26th! We're excited to welcome Father Dom to the Big Rock Park District for this free event - Bread Monk! He'll be sharing delicious treats and amazing recipes. Look out for more details on times and specifics on our Facebook page and through our partners at the Big Rock Library.

PARK AMENITIES UPDATE

This summer, we encourage you to enjoy our wonderful park amenities, including the playground equipment, basketball and tennis courts, sand volleyball, pickleball, softball and soccer fields, our half-mile walking path, the dog park, and the Hake pavilion with picnic tables and grills. We kindly remind everyone that climbing the trees in the park or removing their branches is not permitted.

BIG ROCK PARK DISTRICT BOARD UPDATE

We're pleased to announce a new addition to the Big Rock Park District Board. Please join us in welcoming our newest and final board member, Leslie Barker!

Our current board members are:

- * Ryan Hummell President: ryan.hummell@bigrockparks.com
- * Jordan Mrowczynski Vice President: jordan.mrowczynski@bigrockparks.com
- * Tara Mathewson Treasurer: tara.mathewson@bigrockparks.com
- * Amanda Hummell Programs Director: amanda.hummell@bigrockparks.com
- * Leslie Barker Board member: Leslie.Barker@bigrockparks.com

For general inquiries, please feel free to contact us at info@ bigrockparks.com.

Our board meetings are held on the first Wednesday of each month at 6 pm at the Big Rock Park District building, and the public is always welcome to attend.

**ANNUAL BUDGET MEETING **

Our annual budget meeting will be July 2nd at 6pm. All are welcome to attend. Following immediately by our open public meeting.





BIG ROCK LIONS CLUB

LOOKING FOR NEW MEMBERS
TO JOIN THE BIG ROCK LIONS CLUB.
WE WILL PAY YOUR FIRST YEAR INITIATION
AND DUES
PLEASE JOIN US
1ST THURSDAY 7:00PM
AT THE TOWN HALL.
TRY US. YOU WILL LIKE US!

First Baptist Church -- Vacation Bible School --

The First Baptist Church of Big Rock will be hosting Vacation Bible School on July 14th-18th from 6-8 pm. All kids, ages 5-12, are welcome to attend. The Ocean Commotion VBS will have a dinner for all attendees and their families the first night and an ice cream party the last night and include Bible lessons, crafts, educational lesson, meaningful songs, snacks, and life-changing Scripture memorization every day. It will take place at 211 S. Lincoln in Big Rock. Please call or text 630-569-4906 to register or for more information. Advance registration is preferred, either text, website or Facebook.



NEWS OF NOTE FROM BIG ROCK LIBRARY 48W447 HINCKLEY RD. BIG ROCK

Welcome to the Bread Monk

Dominick Garramone, TV personality and Benedictine Monk is known as Father Dom the Bread Monk, and is passionate about baking. The February session has been re-scheduled and now you can enjoy his presentation on Saturday, July 26, at 1:30 pm at the Big Rock Park District. The program line-up features literary inspired breads and rolls along with samples of



each food, door prizes, and the opportunity to purchase cookbooks he has authored. The park district has partnered with the library to bring you this program in spacious, air-conditioned comfort.



Have you signed up for summer reading?

It's not too late and it runs through July. This is a great activity to keep up kids' reading skills, combat boredom, and win swag. It's for every age level and each book read or listened to counts in the logs for kids to get prizes while adults are awarded drawing tickets to enter for many gift card choices.

Fire, Flood, Tornado, Hazardous Spill....You've Got This Covered!

Are you prepared for any type of disaster that could impact your life? Beth Drendel from the Kane County Office of Emergency Management, is a preparedness specialist. She will be presenting information on how you can plan for the quick and potentially catastrophic involving you or your family and how to implement that plan. Start by attending the session on Monday, August 18 at 2 pm in the library.



It's Pow Wow Time in August here in Big Rock

The Mascoutin Society Pow Wow is at Plowman's Park on Aug. 2 and Aug. 3. This is an intertribal dance celebration. Expect elaborate regalia, drums and singers, Native food, and all are welcome in the dance circle. Detailed fliers are at the library.

Of Note- State Representative, Jeff Keicher, will have his mobile office at the library on July 28 from 12 am to 2 pm. Bring your questions and concerns.

The library hosts a monthly craft session for interested parties on the second Wednesday evening each month at 6:30 pm. Notify the library of your interest so you will get details of the topic and what materials or cost is needed for the evening.



SATISFACTION GUARANTEED



HINCKLEY AREA FOOD PANTRY

"NEIGHBORS HELPING NEIGHBORS"

HAFP is searching for a new Vice President and additional Members at Large. These volunteer positions are vital for the operation of the HAFP.

The Vice President leads the development, writing, and submission of grant requests; assists with procurement of equipment and supplies; and fill in when the President is not available. Members at Large are needed to represent and be liaisons to the communities of Big Rock, Maple Park, Shabbona, and Waterman.

If you are interested in learning more about these positions, please contact President, Todd Claxton at t.claxton@mchsi.com.

815-286-7275 190 W. Lincoln Hwy Waterman, IL

5

ROYALS T

HBR CUSD #429 • UPDATES AND HIGHLIGHTS

Greetings HBR Community,

As we reach the midpoint of summer break, youth baseball season is winding down, and the summer heat is finally kicking in. We're excited to welcome students and staff back into our buildings later this month as summer school gets underway, always a great way to bring energy and learning back into our schools.

If you still need to register your child for school, we encourage you to complete the process online or reach out to one of our school offices. Having accurate student counts helps us plan more effectively for staffing, classrooms, and resources.

Speaking of student counts and future planning, according to the Village of Hinckley, the Royal Estates development is on track to be fully built out within 18 months, which adds approximately 100 homes to the village. Additionally, it is expected that home building will continue across the district. As the school district, we will continue to monitor this potential growth closely, as these developments could impact student enrollment. At this time, there are no plans to build a new school building or expand existing facilities. However, we are actively listening, gathering information, and proactively discussing ideas to prepare for future growth. We will continue to work with the Village of Hinckley to ensure that we have the most updated and accurate information available to help with projecting future student enrollment.

To help the community understand our space and potential future planning needs, here's a breakdown of each school's capacity based on number of classrooms and average class sizes:

- Elementary School (PreK-4): With 24 classrooms and 43,000 square feet, the school can realistically accommodate approximately 360 students, including space for special programs such as STEAM, Art, Music, and interventions. This number includes our preschool/early childhood students ages 3&4. We are currently limiting enrollment at this age level to 48 students, although there is a need and interest for more if space allowed.
- Middle School (Grades 5–8): Our 16 classrooms in a 60,000 square foot building comfortably serve about 245 students, with common areas such as the gym, library, cafeteria, science lab, and art and music rooms. Moving our 5th graders over to the middle school this past year, provided much needed relief at the elementary site and brought the middle school close to a realistic capacity. This shift was positive all around and the 5th grade students and staff brought new energy to the school.
- High School (Grades 9–12): The 89,000 square foot building, which includes 18 classrooms, two gyms, a cafeteria and rotunda area, fine arts zone, large library, and agriculture shop, supports approximately 300 students. Class sizes vary significantly at the high school level where students select from various elective and core courses. This, combined with the additional larger common spaces and multiple gyms, is the reason for the reduced student:square footage capacity from the other buildings.

For the 2024–2025 school year, enrollment was 305 students (85% of capacity) in the elementary school, 219 students (90%) in the middle school, and 218 students (73%) in the high school, with a total of 742 (82%) students. The district enrolled 59 new students during the year, resulting in a net increase of 42 students compared to the previous year fall enrollment totals.

While our schools currently have some capacity for growth, continued housing development may necessitate considering options such as expanding the elementary school or constructing a new facility on district-owned land. These conversations are ongoing as we monitor growth and development.

Thank you for your continued support and engagement as we work together to cultivate our future.

~Jessica Sonntag, Superintendent

HINCKLEY-BIG ROCK CUSD 429 FREE DEVELOPMENTAL SCREENING

Hinckley-Big Rock provides screenings for children birth to 5 who may be delayed in developmental milestones (communication, fine/gross motor, problem-solving, and personal-social). If you have concerns about your child's development, please contact Bonnie Osborne at 815-286-7578 or bosborne@hbr429.org to set up a screening appointment. These screenings are conducted by a team of District Educators and Specialists and are available to families living within the HBR School District. The screening will take approximately 30 minutes to complete. Afterwards, parents will have the opportunity to discuss the results of the screening

as well as any concerns about their child, with a member of the screening team.

Children 2-5 years old will participate in the screening with our team.

Children birth to 2 years old may be referred by our screening team for an Early Intervention evaluation.



Need Help?...Call the Society of St. Vincent de Paul.

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul is a charitable lay Catholic organization founded to serve those in need. Our group is associated with St. Katharine Drexel Catholic church. We make no judgments about your situation, and you need not be a member of our church to receive aid. We serve Big Rock, Sugar Grove, and surrounding areas of Kane County. Typically, the kind of help we are able to offer is short-term assistance with bills, such as rent, a mortgage payment, utilities, medical bills, car repair, or other important expenses. If you are in need, please call us at 630-466-8833, and leave a message. Someone will return your call within 24 hours. You may also contact us by email at svdpsugargrove@gmail.com. For more information on how we can help, visit our website at www.svdp-skd.org.





CALL US TODAY! 630.556.3042

ESTIMATES

Paver Patios • Retaining Walls Paver Repair Specialist • Tree Trimming Tree Removal • Mulch Delivery & Installation Drainage Solutions • Spring Clean-Ups Landscape Design & Installations Seeding & Sod • Total Yard Renovations

Prefer to do it yourself?

Come visit us at our landscape yard! Mulch • Sand • Aggregates • Pulverized Topsoil



6S578 Dauberman Road Big Rock, IL 60511

Conley Outreach Community Services is ready for summer! The Good Grief Day Camp will take place from June 23rd to June 27th at the picturesque Mc Cannon Farm in Big Rock. This camp caters to children aged 6-12 who have experienced the loss of a sibling or parent, utilizing art, drama, activities, nature, and support from animals to help process their grief.

The programs "Grieving with Hope," a general grief support group, and "Life After Loss," support for young widows (aged 55 and under), continue to gain momentum and remain open for new participants. Additionally, the "Yesterday, Today, and Tomorrow" Grief Book Club continues to see strong attendance. We extend our gratitude to Lora Windsor, LCSW and Vibrational Sound Healer Sandy LaBianco-Brown for their presentation, as well as J&R Herra Home Studio for hosting the event Embracing Your Grief with Crystal Energy and Vibrational Sound Healing this past May. It was an informative and calming session. The upcoming event Nourishing Your Heart: Cooking and Connecting After Loss is scheduled for Thursday, July 24, 2025. For registration details, please visit our Events Page or www.nm.org/patients-and-visitors/classes-andevents/leishman-culinary-center.

We regret to inform you that we have closed our Clothing Exchange Clothes Closet due to a significant decline in usage. Despite extensive efforts by the agency, attendance has dwindled in recent years. We are grateful for the dedication of our Clothing Closet Manager, volunteers, and the generous support of the Sugar Grove Township Community House in providing space over the years. Currently, clothing is being redistributed to local organizations to honor the original donors' intentions. Some of our children's items have been shared with Beautiful U in Elburn.

In July, we are pleased to welcome Joanne Furnas to our Conley Outreach Board. Joanne brings a wealth of expertise and experience in social services to our organization, and we look forward to her contributions.

As always, we are available to assist with navigating social services and mental health resources. Please contact our Executive Director, Jennifer Long, at 630-

365-2880 for more information.

Our free and confidential resource and referral service can link you to over 80 agencies in Kane, Kendall and DeKalb counties that provide affordable health and human services. This past year we have helped almost 500 area friends and neighbors find the help they needed. Don't wait for a small problem to

Call us today! est Towns www.conleyoutreach.org





A Free Pumpkin and Trick or Treat Bag after their train ride for Children **Under 10 Years of Age and While Supply Last!**











Email Us At prairiestaterrclub1@gmail.com Visit Our Website :://www.prairiestaterr.co







Scott Bickford 630-688-5686

BIG ROCK, IL

Jared Bickford 630-669-6886



GENERAC



RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL





Family Owned & Operated for 3 Generations!



& Motorcycle Show

A big thank you from the Big Rock Car Show Committee and the Big Rock Historical Society

to all who turned out for this year's classic car show! Special thanks to all the volunteers and sponsors. This year we celebrated "all things 1955". There was an amazing variety of vehicles with over 416 registered. It was a near perfect day with great food and great fun. Hope to see you next year on June 7, 2026.

The **BIG ROCK COMMUNITY CRIER** • JULY 2025

PO Box 252 Big Rock, IL 60511 Presorted Standard U.S. Postage **PAID** Big Rock, IL

Permit #24
WS CAR-RT SORT

Postal Customer Big Rock, IL 60511





Locally (Big Rock)
Owned & Operated



SIGN NP



SIGN UP HERE!

RECEIVE 25 BONUS SIGN-UP POINTS

EARN 1 POINT FOR EVERY 50 POINTS REDEEMED

RECIEVE A \$5 DISCOUNT FOR EVERY 50 POINTS REDEEMED

(MAX \$5 DISCOUNT PER VISIT)





RECEIVE 25 BONUS SIGN-UP POINTS

EARN 1 POINT FOR EVERY \$150 DISCOUNT FOR EVERY \$250 POINTS REDEEMED (MAX \$10 DISCOUNT PER VISIT)

